
Message from the teachers: 

 

Superb Work! 

We hope that you are as proud of your children as we 

are!  They are a credit to yourselves and Lark Hall.  

We are particularly impressed with their great 

behaviour and attitude to learning.  

 

Pre School and Reception admissions  

Reception admissions are now open via the Staffordshire website.  If you 

would like to look around the school or know some one who is interested in 

joining Lark Hall please contact the school office. We also have spaces in 

our Pre School so please spread the word about our lovely school.    

 

Suggested Home Learning Activities  

Reading is a massive part of children’s education 

and it is vital we support children to read as soon as 

possible. Please try to find time to share books with 

your children everyday and let them see you 

reading!  Pre school continues to have a library day 

every Wednesday where they can choose a book to 

take home and share with you.  Reception children 

have their shared reading session with adults 9:00—9:30 every week.  

Parents/ Grandparents or other close relatives can come along and see 

what your child has achieved in reading that week. They can also choose a 

library book to take home. 

This term we are learning: 

During this half term, the EYFS children will be covering 

a range of exciting topics. In Pre School these will 

include Firework Safety, Space and Christmas.  The Pre 

School children will also be celebrating nursery rhyme 

week so please keep practising those nursery rhymes.  

In Reception, children will be learning about “Time to 

Celebrate.” This will include work on Traditions, Diwali, Bonfire night and 

Christmas.  During this work the thread of “light and Dark” will be explored 

in more depth.  

The children really enjoyed their last forest session/welly walk and we will 

continue with exciting outdoor learning this term. Mrs Walters is teaching 

the Reception children music on Wednesdays.  She is already impressed 

with musical talents.  
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Uniform swap  

Don’t forget we do  have some spare uniform if your child has had a growth 

spurt.  We will also happily receive any uniform that your child no longer 

needs so we can pass it onto another family. Thank you for your support 

with this.    

 

Pre school proud clouds / Reception leaves 

If your child completes something at home that you are pleased with please 

write it on a proud cloud or Reception leaf and we can celebrate their 

success at school. 

Important: Please bring in a named water bottle everyday.  


